
AMENDMENT TO 
“AGREEMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING SERVICES” 

THIS AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING 
SERVICES is made and entered into as of May 29, 2025 by and between the CITY OF 
IRVINE, a municipal corporation (“City”) and ACCENTURE INFRASTRUCTURE AND 
CAPITAL PROJECTS, LLC, a California limited liability company (“Consultant”), for the 
purpose of amending the written “Agreement for Professional Consulting Services” 
entered into between City and Consultant as of March 27, 2024, City of Irvine contract 
number 21291 (the “Agreement”). Consultant is included on the City of Irvine 2024 On-
Call Program List. 

1. Consultant's legal entity is changed from "Anser Advisory Management, LLC" to 
"Accenture Infrastructure and Capital Projects, LLC" in accordance with EXHIBIT 
I, attached hereto.

2. Except as set forth in this Amendment, all terms, conditions and provisions of the 
Agreement are unchanged and remain in full force and effect.

(Signatures follow on next page) 
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IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties hereto have caused this Amendment to the Agreement to 
be executed by their respective duly authorized agents as of the date first set forth above.  

CITY OF IRVINE ACCENTURE INFRASTRUCTURE AND 
CAPITAL PROJECTS, LLC 

By: directorsign2 By: cpsign3 
       Luis Estevez      Craig Halvorson 

Its: Acting Director of Public Works & 
Sustainability 

Its: Regional Managing Director 
EVP/Member 

Attest: 

By: clerksign2 

      Carl Petersen 
Its: City Clerk 

APPROVED AS TO FORM: 
RUTAN & TUCKER, LLP 

By: attorneysign2 
 Jeffrey Melching 
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May 21, 2025 

CITY OF IRVINE 
Vien Nguyen  
Senior Management Analyst 
viennguyen@cityofirvine.org 

Dear Vien, 

NOTICE OF ANSER ADVISORY ENTITY NAME CHANGE 

We recently wrote to you on regarding the Anser Advisory integration and brand transition to 
Accenture. 

As part of this integration, we have renamed Anser Advisory Management LLC (the contracting 
entity in which we hold our current contract with you) to Accenture Infrastructure & Capital 
Projects LLC and enclose the following documentation in this regard: 

• Secretary of State Filing Notice

All Anser Advisory contracts remain effective and, as we reiterate that this is a name change only.  
This is not a change of contracting entity, and as such we advise that we do not believe any 
assignment is triggered by this action.  If you have questions relating to this, please reach out. We 
are happy to address any contractual questions or actions you feel necessary to make this a 
seamless endeavor. 

As we advised in our advanced notice, you will begin seeing this new name and Accenture Logo 
on invoices and other materials that we may send you.  

We look forward to continuing our partnership with you during this exciting transition. We’re 
confident that the integration into Accenture will bring significant benefits, including access to a 
broader range of services, deeper industry expertise, and innovative solutions. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
us.  Please feel free to forward this correspondence to any colleagues as you see fit. 

Sincerely, 

Tyson Atwood, PE 
SVP 

Enclosures. 

EXHIBIT I
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